Py g
L h
-
A\
(1] ey
0=
m ==

August 20, 2019
To whom it may concern,

Please let this letter serve as notice that the manuscript,
entitled “Primary maxillary chondrosarcoma: A rare case
report” by Cuevas-Gonzdlez et al., has been edited by our
firm.

Please do not hesitate to contact me directly if you have any
questions regarding our services.

Thank You.
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Sean T. Kim, Ph.D.
Managing Editor

Blue Pencil Science
skim@bluepencilscience.com



